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Lives are changing! 

In the midst of the world shutting 

down, because of your support, we have 

been able to keep our doors open to 

homeless pregnant women.  Since last 

year, we have provided shelter, 

counseling, supplies, ministry and 

transportation to and from parenting 

and life skill classes for twenty women.  

This support has resulted in the birth of 

six babies who are entering the world 

with a stronger foundation as a result of 

their mothers nurturing. 
 

 

“The Lord is close to the 

brokenhearted and saves those who 

are crushed in spirit.”  Psalm 34:18 

 God is good, we have seen! 

 After the birth of her twins, a mother 

was reunited with her family.   

 One baby born was placed in a 

nurturing home through adoption. 

 One mother chose to raise the baby with 

the father. 

 Two mothers chose to raise their babies 

by themselves.   

 One girl gave her heart to Jesus and 

intends to raise her baby as a Christian 

after years of practicing Islam. 

 

 Lisa’s testimony! 

I never thought going into 
Keturah’s Haven program would 
change my whole perspective on 
life entirely. The program not only 
gave me shelter, food and clothes 
but they provided me with 
counseling and guidance. I was 
also empowered to give myself a 
fresh start. They stayed the 
course with me all the way to the 
end where I had a healthy baby 
boy named Jadien. Because of 
The Haven, I now have a secure 
place to call home. I will always 
have a place in my heart for them 
and I am eternally grateful for a 
God blessed place like Keturah’s 
Haven.   
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 VOLUNTEER  

SPOTLIGHT 

Mark & Vicki Watson started 

volunteering at Keturah’s Haven 

when we first opened our doors.  

Without the multiple ways they 

have contributed to this ministry, 

Keturah’s Haven would not been 

able to impact the mothers and 

babies we have.  Mark and Vicki 

have supported financially, 

physically, and prayerfully.  Vicki 

is reliable and loving when she 

responds to request for support.  

Our ministry is grateful for them 

because without their 

contributions, we would not have 

seen the impact with the mothers 

and babies.  God has blessed our 

ministry with Mark and Vicki. 

“Religion that is pure and undefiled before God, the 

Father, is this to visit orphans and widows in their 

affliction, and to keep oneself unstained from the 

world.”   James 1:27  

Current Needs: 

 Consistent monthly supporters: 

o As little as $25 a month can make it 

possible for Keturah’s Haven to pour life 

and hope into women in need.  This helps 

provide welcome baskets which include 

toiletries/blankets/journals/bibles 

o $100 a month provides 

transportation/counseling/life skills classes 

o $500 a month helps pay rent/utilities/staff 

salaries 

 A nine-passenger van 

 Volunteers with administrative skills 

 Volunteers to relieve House Parents 

 Toiletries and cleaning supplies are always 

needed and accepted. 

Your financial donations are tax deductible.  To 

donate, click on the following link:   Donations 

  

 

https://keturahshaven.org/
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Our Precious Gifts from God 
 

.  

 

                              
  Link to promotional video        

 

https://youtu.be/i04LxHxhDCY

